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STEVENSON ELEMENTARY

TITLE ONE SCHOOL

Language Arts: Reading is an integral part of the first grade reading program.  Please make sure your child is reading at least 15 minutes per night.   The students have been working hard, but continue to need our time and support.  Each student has been given a third set of running record assessments.  All of the students have been placed in new groups according to their reading ability.  This means that all students are being given reading instruction at their reading ability. The groups will be assessed at least once every four weeks, and depending on their new assessment level, your child could go into a different reading group.  The goal for the end of the second quarter is for the students to be reading at a level E.  New running records will be given the week of January 23rd.  
We have finished Unit 4 and have begun Unit 5 in our Language Arts book.  We will be covering many skills in the next couple of weeks.  Some skills include: Main Idea, Author’s Purpose, Plot, and Realism and Fantasy.  Please try and reinforce these skills at home.  Thank you again for your continued support!  

Creative Writing:  In writing, we are continuing to focus on using capital letters, periods, proper spaces in between words, and spelling word wall words correctly.  We are also focusing on writing complete sentences and making sure we stay on topic.  In addition to the 4-square organizer, students are starting to write to daily journal prompts.   

FYI:  Students are still being assessed on monthly writing prompts.  Remember students need to receive a four or a five to obtain a passing grade.  Keep up the great work!  
Science/Social Studies/Health:  In science, we are studying about matter and sources of energy and motion.  The students will perform experiments related to these topics in the classroom.  


We will be learning about economics, history (communication and transportation specifically), and special holidays (MLK Day, Lincoln and Washington’s birthdays) in social studies.


In health, we will be learning about proper nutrition (food pyramid), dental care, and building a healthy neighborhood and community.
Math:  Soon we will begin a new unit.  Unit 6 will cover the following: addition and subtraction facts; equivalent names (different ways to make the same number – ex.: 5 = 4 + 1, or 5 tally marks); measurement in centimeters; addition with what’s my rule; quarters – finding values of coin collections using quarters, dimes, nickels, and pennies; and  reading digital clocks.  Please work with your children on these skills when helping with math homework. 

Dates to Remember:
1-6  
11:45 Early Release – End of Second Quarter
1-16 
NO SCHOOL – Martin Luther King Day
1-25
Report Cards Go Home & 2 Hr. Delay Day (Students come to school by 10:10)
2-14 
Valentine’s Day Party (more information will be sent home once Valentine’s Day gets closer)
2-17
Spring Picture Day

2-20
NO SCHOOL - President’s Day

2-22
2 Hr. Delay Day (Students come to school by 10:10)
Thanks for your continued support,

First Grade Teachers 
